OBTAINING A GC PARKING PERMIT

Employees are required to have a parking sticker. There is no charge for the sticker; however,
vehicles without a parking sticker will be ticketed and fined.

Go on the Grayson College webpage (www.grayson.edu) and click on “Campus Safety” on
the bottom right side of page. Click “Parking Permits”. On the Group drop down arrow
select, “Grayson Police Department”. If you are a student and already have a student
parking permit, you may continue to use your student parking permit.

After completing this information you will need to go by the Campus Police office to pick up
the permit. If you have any questions, please call the Campus Police office at (903) 463-8777
during regular business hours.
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